

Wednesday, 28th February, 2018

Writer's Notebook

Dear Grade One Parents,

As part of our writing program, the Grade One students will soon be developing their own Writer's Notebook. This book will be used throughout the school year to inspire their writing and to help organise their writing ideas.

While the students will be working on their Writer's Notebook at school, their first task requires some assistance from home. Students will complete a 'Things I Love' page. To assist in preparing this page, we ask that they bring to school a collection of items they would like to stick into their notebook. Some items could include a photo, brochure, ticket, sports logo or wrapper. Grade One students will be completing their page at school on the week beginning 12th March. Please ensure your child's items are at school by or before this day. The final date will be Tuesday 13th March.

The book the students will use was included in their book purchase.

If you have any questions, please see your child's classroom teacher.

Kind regards,

Grade 1 Team.